
In light of the ongoing pandemic, the 2020 General Election will be conducted 

primarily by Vote by Mail Ballot to limit unnecessary exposure. All who are 

registered to vote should have received a Vote by Mail Ballot. 

Here is how to return your Vote by Mail Ballot:

•You can drop it in the secure drop box located outside of the Gloucester 

Township Municipal Building. 

• You can send it by mail. The ballots are postage paid.

•You can drop it off to the Camden County Board of Elections Monday-Friday 

or 6:00 am - 8:00 pm on Election Day.

Voting In-Person:

If you choose to vote in person, the polls will be open from 6:00 am-8:00 pm 

on November 3rd. Voters will be able to vote by paper Provisional Ballot at 

the polls. Please see the chart below to find out where your district’s voting 

location is if you are unsure.
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    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Additional information regarding this year’s General Election, including how to track your ballot to confirm that it was received, can now be 

found by visiting VoteCamdenCounty.com, a convenient, easy-to-remember URL that redirects to Camden County’s webpage.

2020 General Election Information (Continued)

New Jersey Launches COVID Alert App 
to Help Track the Spread of Coronavirus

New Jersey launched a COVID Alert NJ App which is available for down-

load on the App Store & Google Play. COVID Alert NJ is a free and se-

cure mobile app that anonymously alerts users if they have been in close 

contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19. The app 

also provides users with up-to-date information on New Jersey reopening 

news, key COVID-19 metrics, and a user-friendly symptom tracking tool. 

COVID Alert NJ uses Bluetooth proximity technology. The app will never 

record any identifying data. All users will remain anonymous.

How it Works:

1. Download COVID Alert NJ on the App Store or Google Play Store. Opt-in to receive “Exposure Notifications”

2. As you go about your day, the app will use Bluetooth to sense any “close contacts”—other app users who are within 6 feet of you for 

more than 10 minutes

3. When your app senses a close contact, your phone will exchange a secure random code with the close contact’s phone. It’s important to 

note that your location and name are never disclosed

4. If you test positive for COVID-19, a public health representative will call you and ask if you’re willing to anonymously notify your “close 

contacts” by uploading your app’s close contact codes

5. Each day, the app will compare your list of close contact codes to the list of codes associated with positive COVID-19 app users. If there’s 

a match you will get an Exposure Alert, along with appropriate next steps



Don’t forget to submit your entries to the Halloween House Decorating 

Contest by November 1st! Pictures can be emailed to mayor@glotwp.com. 

The winner will be announced on Friday, November 6th, and presented with 

a gift card to a local business. If you have any questions, please contact 

Mayor’s Office at 856-374-3514 or mayor@glotwp.com.

CALLING ALL
SMALL BUSINESSES!

The New Jersey Economic Development Authority (NJEDA) will award 

a total of $70 million in federal CARES Act funding to small businesses. 

Any business or nonprofit located in New Jersey, including home-based 

businesses, with 50 or fewer full-time equivalent employees (FTEs) is 

eligible to receive grant funding during Phase 3. Businesses that received 

funding in previous phases of the program are eligible to receive Phase 

3 funding.

Pre-registration began this week! For more information, click here.

https://faq.business.nj.gov/en/articles/3835237-what-is-the-status-of-the-njeda-small-business-emergency-assistance-grant-program-phase-3-pre-registration-now-open


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Our Recreation Center provides home-school learning packets to 

help keep their preschoolers on track! The November packets for 

three and four-year olds are now available for download. You can 

find them on the municipal website below.

https://glotwp.com/department/recreation/preschool/

